mentum
for Life

Archbishop Moeller High School

Invites you to an
INFORMATION SESSION
for parents and 8" grade boys*
who want to learn more about MOELLER!

This session is specifically for students who are seeking
accommodations on the HSPT test

(students* who are currently on an IEP/ISP/504 or accommodation plan)
Thursday October 9" — 7:30PM Library/Media Center

Karen Matuszek, Director of Special Education Services and Admission personnel
will be available to answer specific questions

If you cannot attend this information night, there are a number of sessions listed on our
website. You are welcome to attend any session.



